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The Connecticut State Department of Education is committed to a policy of equal opportunity/affirmative action for all qualified persons. The Connecticut State Department of Education does not discriminate in 

any employment practice, education program, or educational activity on the basis of race, color, religious creed, sex, age, national origin, ancestry, marital status, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, 

disability (including, but not limited to, intellectual disability, past or present history of mental disorder, physical disability or learning disability), genetic information, or any other basis prohibited by Connecticut state 
and/or federal nondiscrimination laws. The Connecticut State Department of Education does not unlawfully discriminate in employment and licensing against qualified persons with a prior criminal conviction. 

Inquiries regarding the Connecticut State Department of Education’s nondiscrimination policies should be directed to: Levy Gillespie, Equal Employment Opportunity Director/Americans with Disabilities Act Coordi-

nator, Connecticut State Department of Education, 450 Columbus Boulevard, Suite 607, Hartford, CT 06103, 860-807-2071, Levy.Gillespie@ct.gov.  

Nondiscrimination Statement 
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C O N N E C T I C U T  S T A T E  D E P A R T M E N T  O F  

E D U C A T I O N   

E D U C A T I O N  C O N S U L T A N T  

Phone:  860-807-2108 

E-mail:  stephanie.knutson@ct.gov 

 

Tuesday Mornings with: CSDE/DPH 

COVID-19 Health and Safety Meetings 

 

The weekly meetings with the State Departments of Education and Public Health (Tuesdays 8 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.) will continue 

and for those previously registered, no action is necessary. Your current link will remain active for all meetings and you will 

continue to receive a Goto Webinar reminder an hour before the start of each meeting. If you have never registered, use the 

following link if you are interested in participating: https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1833072109561771533.  

  
Addendums to: 

Adapt, Advance, Achieve: Connecticut's Plan to Learn and Grow Together 

  
The Adapt, Advance, Achieve: Connecticut's Plan to Learn and Grow Together document is provided for local educational 

agencies (LEAs). Because experts are continuing to learn more about COVID-19 and the conditions surrounding the 

pandemic are continually changing, the preliminary guidance has evolved and has several  

Addendums such as: 

  

· Addendum 2: COVID Guidance and Considerations for Preschool Located in Public Schools 

 Addendum 3: Fall Reopening Resource Document for Students with High Needs 

 Addendum 6. Reopen Guidance for Educating Students with Disabilities 

  Addendum 8: Fire and School Safety During COVID-19 

  Addendum 10: Reframing and Reopening School Discipline Amidst COVID-19 Guidance 

 Addendum 11: Interim Guidance for the Use of Face Coverings in Schools during COVID-19 

 Addendum 12: Reimagining CT Classrooms: Planning the Instructional Time for Remote Learning in Hybrid and Full 

Remote Models 

 Addendum 13: Guidance and Considerations for School Nutrition Programs for School Year 2020-21 

 Addendum 14: Supporting Student Attendance and Engagement during Hybrid or Remote Learning 

 Note: All Addendums are located on the Connecticut State Department of Education’s web site at 

 https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/COVID19/COVID-19-Resources-for-Families-and-Educators/Addendums-and-FAQs  
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